Dockets: 50-445
50-446

Texas Utilities Electric Company
ATTN: M. D. Spence, President, TUGCO
Skyway Tower

400 North Olive Street

Lock Box 81

Dallas, Texas 75201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 29, 1984, in response to our letter dated
April 30, 1984. We have reviewed your reply and find it to be inadequate,
in that, your response does not include a completion date for the final
report and does not address action to prevent recurrence.

In addition for our review, we request that you provide us with your detailed
sampling plan and the procedure(s) which describes your inspection techniques
for assessing the extent of unauthorized weld repairs.

We request that you provide your response within 20 days.

The response directed by this letter is not subject to the clearance procedures
of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction
Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Sheuld you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
Mr. D. M. Hunnicutt.

Sincerely,

Original St:-:4 Sy
MKebard 7, zgn. w,

Richard L. Bangart, Director
Division of Radiation Safety and

Safeguards
cc:
Texas Utilities Electric Company Texas Utilities Electric Company
ATTN: B. R. Clements, Vice ATTN: H. C. Schmidt, Manager
President, Nuclear Nuclear Services
Skyway Tower Skyway Tower
400 North Olive Street 400 North Olive Street
Lock Box 81 Lock Box 81
Dallcs, Texas 75201 Dallas, Texas 75201
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